
  

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES (11/07/24 MEETING) 

 

 

On November 7, 2024, the Public Safety Committee of the SCNC held a regular 
meeting. 

Meeting called to order at 7:04 p.m. 

1.   Committee members who were present:  Jeff Hartwick (Chair & Corresponding 
Secretary), Charlotte Larsen (Board Member), Jerry Lewis (Board Member), Patty Kirby 
(Stakeholder), Jill Anderson (Stakeholder), Luis Oliart (Stakeholder).  Quorum 
established. 

2.   The chair delivered a brief opening statement.  

3.   Public comments were made. Discussion was made about the Flock camera 
systems. The BID will install a pilot Flock system. 

4.   SLO Smith briefed the committee about crime in the community. Johnathan pulled a 
knife behind Rocco’s and is at large. The Vineland and Bluffside encampment area is 
getting worse.  

5.    Luis Oliart provided an update. Vineland Bridge is a distribution area for narcotics. 
The NoHo Metro area is doing better. The effective TAPS system is implemented at 
NoHo Metro.  

6.    Jerry Lewis gave an update about the Neighborhood Leadership Team (NLT) 
progress. We are having a kick off meeting on December 3. 

7.    CPAB update was made. 

8.     Discussion of request for action on a new anti-camping ordinance was held, which 
was unanimously passed. 

9.     Discussion of the nitrous oxide enforcement ordinance was held (CF 24-1220). 
The motion was passed unanimously. 

10.   Discussion of the motion on street takeovers was held (CF 24-0390). The motion 
was passed unanimously. 

11.  Future topics were discussed. 

12.   The meeting was adjourned at 9:11 p.m. 

 


